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  Pembroke Dock 1940 - 2010
Dear Friends,

Thank you for your support for the 1940’s Bazaar on Saturday 11th September 2010. 
Attached is a response form, which I would be grateful if you will return to me to confirm your attendance and your requirements for the event.

Please respond urgently to Glynnis Iles at inkyfeet@hotmail.co.uk. If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to ring me on 01646 621253.
Also attached is the leaflet for our Forties Events including the Dance on September 18th. 

With many thanks for your support and we look forward to working alongside you to collectively promote our very special heritage.
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Yours truly,

  Glynnis
On behalf of the

Pembroke Dock Sunderland Trust
Sunderland House

Admiralty Way

The Royal Dockyard
Pembroke Dock
SA72 6TD

Please return without delay to: Glynnis Iles, inkyfeet@hotmail.co.uk

On behalf of Pembroke Dock Sunderland Trust,

	1’Name of your Organisation:
	

	2, Contact details of person organising the table at the Bazaar
	

	3 Please state if you wish to take more than one table at the Bazaar.
	

	4, Will you be bringing own table(s) or do you require these provided?
	

	5, Will you be joining in the 1940’s theme?
	

	6, Special requests/needs, if any?
	


 Important things to note: The organisers take no responsibility for items which are on display and advise that these should be adequately insured. 

The Bazaar is not licensed for alcohol. 
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